
Trevor & Kaylee joined the Stepping Stones team at the 
end of 2024. Kaylee brings her passion for landscaping 
to the job, while Trevor's expertise in admin and sales 

will be a great asset to the team. Trevor and Kaylee both 
love spending time with their two cats and now their 
new dog. Trevor has been a part of Stepping Stones 

Bible Camp since 2010 and is so excited to be living and 
working on the property. Kaylee hasn't been a part of 
camp yet but looks forward to seeing how it all works! 
They are both excited to be part of such a supportive 
and dynamic community and are looking forward to 

contributing in any way they can. They feel blessed to 
be part of the Camp Community and can't wait to grow, 

learn and contribute together. 


